Response to editor

We are very pleased that the manuscript has now been accepted with corrections.  We have reviewed the comment the editor made, and while we see his point, we feel that we must leave the SAM project name in the paper because that is what our funding managers know as the name of the project.  Because the editor indicated that he was okay with us deciding whether to change this or not, we’ve decided to leave it as is.  

Best regard, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Chris Meinen (on behalf of all of the authors)
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